GOVERNMENT HOUSE PORTO RICO

San Juan, March 4, 1913.

My dear Roberto:

Remington is sailing tomorrow. The question of the use of the Porto Rico Association Seal ought to be determined before he leaves. He tells me there is to be a meeting this afternoon at 4:30 o'clock at the Bureau of Information offices to consider the matter. The only chance of getting a quorum will be through your presence and in view of the importance of settling the seal question so that the campaign of pushing Porto Rican coffee and other products may be carried on successfully, I would appreciate it if you could give a few minutes time to this meeting.

Thanking you in anticipation of your co-operation in this matter, I am

Very sincerely,

Tronbotton

Honorable Roberto H. Todd, San Juan.